
2021 Yearly Music Committee Report 
 
The Music Committee was re-organized on October 5, 2021 and the 
following members were selected. 
Jane – Chair 
Charlie – Co-Chair 
Charlene – liason to Worship Committee 
Phil 
Natalie 
Judy G 
 
We discussed and presented a budget for 2022 of $3500. and we are 
now responsible to pay the CCLI licensing. 
 
Each member has taken certain responsibilities to assure our music 
at SWCC will be selected, organized and provided keeping God 
foremost   
 
Singspirations will continue in 2022, but “CONCERT” nights during 
Sunday evening worship will be re-vamped, and included in the 
Singspirations OR a Concert night (perhaps a Saturday) will be 
planned.   But not included or part of our evening service.  Only a 
Special Music song on Sunday am and pm 
 
Bells will resume in January with a Beginner and an Intermediate 
group. 
 
Programs (Easter and Christmas) will continue through 2022 
 
Any questions, please feel free to call 
Respectfully submitted 
Jane 


